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	COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA

PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

P.O. BOX 3265, HARRISBURG, PA 17105-3265


	IN REPLY PLEASE REFER TO OUR FILE


September 17, 2013
Docket No. A-2013-2353576 
DI KELLIE 
MARKETING ENTRY CONSULTANT
SFE ENERGY PENNSYLVANIA

100 MILVERTON DRIVE SUITE 608
MISSISSAUGA
ONTARIO CANADA L5A 2T8
Re:
Electric Supplier License Application of SFE Energy Pennsylvania, Inc. d/b/a SFE Energy
Dear Ms. Kellie:

On March 20, 2013, SFE Energy Pennsylvania, Inc. d/b/a SFE Energy (SFE) filed an application with the Public Utility Commission (Commission) for approval of an electric supplier license as a supplier and aggregator in the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania.  

On August 15, 2013, the Commission issued an order tentatively approving the license application of SFE (Tentative Order).  The Tentative Order stated that the Commission would impose certain conditions on SFE’s license.  SFE was provided an opportunity to file comments to the Tentative Order within ten (10) days.  The Tentative Order further stated that if SFE does not file comments, the Tentative Order would become final.  
On August 26, 2013 SFE Energy Pennsylvania, Inc. d/b/a SFE Energy filed comments agreeing with the conditions.  

Since SFE filed no adverse comments to the conditions imposed upon them, the Tentative Order hereby becomes final.  The Secretary’s Bureau will issue a license in accordance with the Tentative Order.
Please direct any questions to Jeff McCracken, Bureau of Technical Utility Services at jmccracken@pa.gov or (717) 783-6163.
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Sincerely,

Rosemary Chiavetta

Secretary
